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TAKE TWO!!!! 

MILLS PARK         SAT 24 MAY              1pm-5pm 

Our first attempt was a washout. We are hopeful for 
better weather when we “Take Two” on our gala day 

THIS SATURDAY! 

With free events for all abilities & ages including, free 
social, free group coaching, kids games, ball machine, 
sausage sizzle and raffle prizes it will be a big day from 

1pm. 

Contact the Proshop if you can help out for an hour or 
pop along to help welcome the local community to our 

club and facilities. 

Members [New & Renewals] will have the chance to 
update and pay for their membership for the 2025-2026 

year. 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 2025 – 2026 
NOW OPEN 

Check your email inbox for your 
membership renewals for the coming 
year. You can pay online using your 
customer portal, direct debit through 
your bank or in person on Sat 24th of May 

Fees have remained at 2024/25 pricing, 
excellent value for 12 months of tennis. 

Did you know? 

• Mills Park & Berowra Tennis Centres are leased to HKDTA [T/as Superb Tennis] by Hornsby Shire 
Council. Members & guests enjoy the best court surfaces on the north shore with the support of our 

local council. 
• Courts will undergo their annual “service” in preparation for winter this month. This is an important 

part of our operations and help maintain a healthy surface for many years to come. 
• Your committee comprises volunteers who share your passion for Tennis. They help your club to be 

governed with integrity, an eye on todays game & the other on our future. Your committee invites 
you to be a part of that journey. Get in touch with the ops team or a committee member if you would 

like to offer time &/or skills. 

https://www.picpedia.org/highway-signs/m/membership.html
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And don’t forget….. 
• The 2025 Interdistrict competition registrations close for the club on May 30th. This is a great way 

to test your skills out against “unknown” competition in and around the Sydney area. See Tim or 
Beate if you’re interested. 

• Term 3 comps, kids camps and coaching session enrolment will be open in mid-June for an Early 
July start. 

Congratulations! 

One of our “Super” Juniors Maria G represented Sydney 
North in the NSWPSSA tennis championships held in 
Bathurst earlier this month. 

As the #1 pick in the team, Maria was undefeated in all 
her 12 matches (6 singles and 6 doubles), winning gold 
with her team (equal 1st with CIS). 

This effort earned Maria a spot in the NSW state team 
for our National Tournament (Bruce Cup) in November. 

Congrats & enjoy the experience. 


